Exhibit 47 CUP24-1001

Carey Certo

From: Viktor Aseyev <aseyevvs@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 10:59 AM

To: Community Development Email
Subject: Camas High School Tennis Courts

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city employee and you
see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the email for ITD
review.

| am a Camas resident, residing in Prune Hill. I’'m Sending this email to emphasize my support for covering the High
School Tennis courts. All 3 of my kids play tennis (two oldest in high school and 1 in middle school). The community lacks
covered tennis courts and with the growing interest in the sport this opportunity would help kids of all ages stay active
even in the cold wet months of the year.

My daughter who plays for the Camas HS team has had multiple games and practices rescheduled because of the
weather. Had the court been covered this would not have happened.

Thank you for your support.

Sent from my iPhone



